
From: John Schmidt
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: Re Joey"s Restaurant
Date: Tuesday, 12 March 2024 9:35:18 AM

Dear Sir,
 
I have concerns for the residents of Waratah Road and Beach Road Palm Beach .
 
Joeys Restaurant is a satisfactory venue as it exists.
 
Loud music travels over water on a still night and it would be anticipated, if Joeys becomes a
function centre, noise will be out of control for nearby residents.
 
Thanking you for consideration of no increase in trading hours.
 
Dunes and the Palm Beach Golf Club have maintained a certain propriety and have been
considerate of neighbours.
 
Recent late Saturday noise from Joeys has been unacceptable.
 
Thank You,
 
Dr John Schmidt
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